
   
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                       07/01/2019 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

B.Com  /  B.B.A -  IV Semester 
 
Students kindly note that because of some technical problem the 

mid term test – ​OPEN ELECTIVE​ scheduled on 18/01/ 2019 

Friday between 2.00 to 3.00 p.m is preponed to 17/01/2019 from 

2.00 to 3.00 p.m.  The new time table is displayed on the College 

Notice board and college website. 

   

                                                                                 ​Dr. Antony Oliver 

 

 


